School of Law Faculty Meeting March 3, 1986 Conference Room & Room 2405, 4 PM

Present: Bowler, Browde, Desiderio, DuMars, Ellis,J., Ellis,W., Fink, Goetzl, Goldberg, Gonzales, Hall, Hart, Hermann, Heernandez, Johnson, Kovnat, Klein, MacPherson, Muir, Nathanson, Norwood, Occhialino, Ragsdale, Romero, Ross, Sanders, Scales, Sedillo-Lopez, Stelzner, Tapia, Taylor, Teitelbaum. Gomez, Minnis. Student Reps: Dunning, Smith, M. Dean Selection Committee Members: Bliss, Rocha, Zeikus.

Minutes of the February 24 faculty meeting were approved as written.

The only item on the agenda was continuation of the dean search process. Acting Dean Hart reminded all present that while the meeting was not 'closed' in the context of state law regarding public institution meetings concerning personnel matters, it would help open and frank discussion of the candidates if what was said did not leave the room.

After two and a quarter hours of discussion the faculty voted, on proper motion and second, to reduce the list of candidates from five to three. Another poll will be taken of the faculty, considering only the three remaining candidates.

Acting Dean Hart reminded the faculty that in addition to the collegial recommendation presently under consideration by the faculty as a group, individual faculty members are welcome to make their comments or recommendations directly to the central university administration.

Another faculty meeting will be held next Monday, March 10.

E.K Fuge, Faculty Secretary